
The all-electric 
buildings law:

 Requires most new buildings to be powered by electricity, instead of oil or gas, beginning in 2026

 Reduces New York’s dependency on methane-producing, planet-killing fossil fuels

 Protects families from health problems caused by natural gas, while saving them money

 Includes several commonsense exemptions, including waivers if the grid can’t support a project

 Doesn’t affect current buildings’ gas hookups or the ability to replace gas appliances

is fighting for a healthy future for our community

Scan this  
QR code 
to learn 

the facts!

1485 York Avenue • New York, NY 10075 • 212-288-4607 • seawrightr@nyassembly.gov

Assembly Member Rebecca A. Seawright

Assembly Member Rebecca A. Seawright



NYS’s all-electric buildings plan puts 
us on a green path to a healthier future.

There is no Planet B.


